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December 12, 2022 
 
Mr. Kyle Harms 
Office of the Treasurer 
LOCAL 
 
 
Dear Mr. Harms:  
 

The Executive Council, in a meeting held on this date, approved Iowa Workforce Development   request for a 
supplemental emergency allocation in the amount of $1,065.92. This brings to total allocation to $5,345.87. On 
May 29, 2020, damaged was caused by vandalism at 150 Des Moines Street. Request was to cover repair costs. 

This represents full and final payment and this allocation will be closed. 
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Executive Secretary 
 

 
cc:  Beth Townsend, Director, Iowa Workforce Development  

Eddie Sauls, Bureau Chief, Business Management, Iowa Workforce Development 
Linda Leto, Department of Management 


